Class V Roads Study Committee Minutes
August, 2014

Approved

Present: Fred Stearns, Mike Smith, Dan Brand, Sue MacKenzie, Jim Jenks, Mimi We-
instein. Guest Adam Ricker, UVLSRPC

Meeting called to order at 6 PM
Minutes of July 1, 7 and 14, 2014 were approved

1. Discussion of FEMA grant application denial. Cost benefit ratio was not acceptable,
we need to do a better job of tracking repairs to roads and their costs.

2. Discussed pros and cons of grinding the pavement on Goose Pond Road Project
area, the south end of River Road and a section of River Road between Grant Brook
and Hewes Brook. Will discuss with Charlie Hirschberg (CLD Engineering) before
proceeding with plans. We would not be able to do before late fall. Did talk with
Charlie on 8/8/14, he indicated he would not have a problem with grinding the asphalt
but did want to be sure the ditches were improved and a crown was graded into the
road before compaction.

3. Discussed River Road bridge over Hewes Brook, recent pictures and effect of salt on
the concrete deck.

4. Reviewed the status of the Park and Ride area in town. Adam will bring back to Nate
Miller to query the state on there plans and ask if the town could improve the are to
include more parking.

Meeting adjourned at 7 PM
Next meeting August 19, 2014

Respectfully submitted by
//ISusan MacKenzie



